
 

 

13th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Cancellation of Year 8 Camping  

 

Thank you so much for your interest and deposit paid for the camping trip in July.  Unfortunately, we have 

not had adequate take up despite our best efforts to promote it.  We are, therefore, left no option than to 

cancel the trip.  You will be refunded the money you have already paid. 

 

We appreciate this will be disappointing for you and your child, however, you will receive details this week 

of alternative trips and in school activities happening during the final week of the academic year.  These will 

be available to all students. 

 

I have extended a big thank you to Mrs Wright for trying to make it happen.  She has been relentless!   

 

I would like to thank you in advance for your understanding. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Kate Morgan 

Assistant Headteacher  

 


